P. O. Box 10602

Reno, NV 89510
January 12, 1996
Charles and Katy Loof
P. O. Box 10388
Zephyr, NV 89448
Dear Charles and Katy, .

I guess you must be off running around the country enjoying your new motor home. At
_any rate I have not been able to reach you on the telephone.

The people in Jackson Center, Kathy Adams of the Wally Byam Caravan Club staff to be
specific, have sent me a copy of the letter which they sent you on January 4th, congratulating you
on your fine choice in RVs. As the membership chairman of the Sierra Nevada Unit, WBCCI, I
wanted to talk to you as soon as possible about coming by one of our Unit activities and meeting
some other Airstream owners. But a letter will have to do, I guess.

The Sierra Nevada Unit is your nearest WBCCI Unit. It is generally in the Carson
City/Reno area, although we do have some members in Fallon and other Nevada locations. We
are a smaller Unit, struggling to maintain ourselves in this modern world of large and larger RVs of
all sort and description. You have received a copy of the Blue Beret which Kathy sent you. That
gives you some idea of the national scope of the Wally Byam Club.. We would like to have you
meet us and see if you might not like to join the group; both the smaller Unit and through them the
entire national group. Perhaps even the International group! Our next function is a luncheon at
the golf club in Fallon on January 18 at 11::00 AM. If you could possibly make that, assuming
that you have returned from your christening of your new rig, please give me a call at (702)
825-6566 and I will be happy to furnish further details, including how to get there.

I do hope you enjoy your motor home, and are having fun. Please contact me when you
return to the Nevada area.

Sierra Nevada Unit, WBCCI



P. O. Box 10602
Reno, NV 89510

July 31, 1996

Richard Woellner
P. 0. Box 125
Ely, NV 89301

Dear Mr. Woellner,

I am in receipt of a letter from the WBCCI office in Jackson Center, OH enclosing your
ingm'ry about the Wally Byam Caravan Club.

I am the membership individual for the Sierra Nevada Unit of the WBCCIL. We realize that
you are not close to either our Unit nor the Nevada Unit in Las Vegas. We would like to invite
you to join the Sierra Nevada Unit in spite of the loneliest highway in the country lying between
you and us. We are a small Unit of the WBCCI, but we are active and have a couple other
members with older Classic Airstreams. Jackson Center sent you application forms, and we
encourage you to fill it out and either bring it along to one of our meetings, or mail it to me.

We will put you on our mailing list for Unit Newsletters so that you will know when and
where we are having our get-togethers. Our next one is at the Olive Garden in Reno at 11:30 am
on Thursday, August 22nd. Or, if you are in the Reno/ Carson City area anytime give me a call at
825-6566, or the Grosches in Carson City at 883-0129 and we will join you for lunch or dinner
somewhere convenient.

ik

I enclose a copy of our most recent newsletter which lists the August 22 meeting. Let us

hear from you.

Cordally,

" Frank J. Burnham
Membership Chairman
- Sierra Nevada Unit, WBCCI
" P, O, Box 10602
Reno, NV 89510

Encls: Newsletter, Self Addressed Envelope



P. O. Box 10602
Reno, NV 89510

April 18, 1996
Dear John Neill,

I am writing you on behalf of the Sierra Nevada Unit of the Airstream Club. You may or
may not be aware that your father served as the Unit Historian for many years. This Unit History
is contained in three or four large photo albums, and there may be some loose items that he never

- got in their final form in the binders. It is important to the Unit to get these binders from your

father's property.

We are extremely sensitive to your loss, but feel that time may be of the essence as you and
your sister try to sort out your father's things. Sam did a marvelous Jjob with these history books,
and we would hate to see them lost to the Unit. When you locate them you may either contact me
at 825-6566 and I will arrange to pick them up from you, or you may take them to Dale or Marge
Grosch's, (the Unit President) home in Carson City.

At this time the Grosch's are out of town, but will be back before they leave again for their
summer travels. They are at 2320 Gentry Lane, 'phone 883-0129. I'm not sure when they will be
back in Carson, but probably in a week to ten days. I will be leaving on April 27th and not return
until the end of July. Which ever is most convenient for you is fine with us, but would you please
let me know which you decide before I leave on the 27th.

Again let me express my personal sympathies over Sam's passing.

Sincerely,

Véﬁzm: Dale Grosch 0%



Sierra Nevada Unit, WBCCI

PO Box 21481, Reno, NV 89515
SierraNevadaAirstreams.org

February, 2004

Wes Warns
PO Box 788
Wadsworth, NV 89442

Dear Wes

Thank you for calling regarding the Sierra Nevada Unit of WBCCI. We hope to
see you at TJ's in Minden on March 11.

| have enclosed our latest newsletter and some other material that give you an
overview of our unit. | will also make sure you are on our mailing list so that you
can receive our monthly newsletter.

‘Don't hesitate to call if you have any questions or would like more information.
Sincerely
Diane L Leipper, President SNU

775972 9392

president@sierranevadaairstreams.org



